
 

TO:  Collin County Health Care Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Candy Blair, Administrator, Health Care Services 
 
DATE: March 11, 2024 
 
RE: Acceptance of No-Cost Extension for IDCU-COVID Grant Award 

(Contract No. HHS000812700014) through the Texas Department of State 
Health Services (DSHS) 

 
Attached for acceptance is a DSHS no-cost extension to the IDCU-COVID grant. This 
amendment extends the end of the contract term to July 31, 2026. This extension will 
allow Collin County Health Care Services to continue funding existing personnel which 
perform critical COVID-19 response and program activities. There is no change to the 
total award amount which remains at $1,026,626.00. 
 
Collin County Health Care Services requests approval of this grant extension and the use 
of existing Health Care department funds to support the personnel on this grant. Existing 
Health Care funds will be used to purchase items for staff that are critical for department 
operations but are not allowable to be purchased with grant funds, which are an estimated 
total cost of $500/year. 
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